








Phase two applies to the Corporation itself and we know it is important to give sufficient
time to effectively identify any risks and liabilities, well in advance if there is to be an
orderly transfer of governance.

The work led on by the Corporation, from establishing masterplans and deveiopment
objectives to contracting development pariners and bringing forward the infrastructure
that connects neighbourhoods with the Park, will reach a natural stage to be handed
over, once the Culture and Education District and residential neighbourhoods are
established. The future tasks of ongoing integration, public service delivery and
management are well within the experience and capacity of the Boroughs and the GLA.

To this end we propose establishing a transitional management and administrative
working group to discuss and define the future roies and responsibiliies post
Development Corporation. The working group would be led by yourself and include the
Boroughs, the GLA, the Lee Vailey Regional Park Authority and the Chair of the
Development Corporation.

We would welcome a meeting with yourself and our colleagues copied into this letter
to discuss these proposals and agree how best to work alongside the new Chair of the
LLDC in order to facilitate an agreed way forward.

Yours sincerely,
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Philip Glanville John Biggs

Mayor of Hackney Mayor of Tower Hamlets
e e
Cilr Clare Coghill Sir Robin Wales
Leader Elect of Waltham Forest Mayor of Newham

cc.  Jules Pipe, Deputy Mayor for London
David Goldstone, CEO LL.DC
Paul Brickell, Director of Regeneration and Community Partnerships, LL.DC
Shaun Dawson, CEQO Lea Valley Regional Park Authority





